
St Jude’s Newsletter  
Week Ending 10

th
 February 2017 

“A Christian Community nurturing and inspiring each individual” 

ATTENDANCE 
 

Attendance figures for the week ending 3rd February 
were; 
 

Y1 96.4%  
Y2 97.3% 
Y3 94.8% 
Y4 96.5% 
Y5 97.8% 
Y6 99.3% 
 

Year 6 are on a trip to Haigh Hall on Friday, so 
they may wear non uniform on Thursday 16th 

February.  Well Done! 

 

PUNCTUALITY 
 

Punctuality figures for the week ending 3rd February 
were; 
 

YR 0    
Y1 9 
Y2 4 
Y3 3 
Y4 4 
Y5 2 
Y6 2 
 

Reception Class may wear non uniform on Friday 
17th February for being the most punctual class. 

Well Done! 

 

100% INDIVIDUAL ATTENDANCE & 
PUNCTUALITY DRAW 

 

161 children achieved 100% attendance and no late 
marks last week and were entered into a draw to win 
flowers. The lucky winners this week are; 

  Ashton Walsh 
  Vlera Berisha 
  Patrycja Gajda 
 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY 
 

Thursday 2nd March is World Book Day and children 
are invited to come to school dressed as their 
favourite book character.  
Each child should bring in £1, which will be donated 
to Book Aid International.  
 

 

CHOIR 
 

Choir has been cancelled until  
further notice.  

We expect it to restart after half term but will text 
choir parents once this is confirmed.  

 

GOLDEN BOOK ACHIEVERS 
 

YR Asa Brown     

Y1 Blessing Master 

Y2 Daisie Greenall 

Y3 Evie Edwards 

Y4 Jack Davies  

Y5 Alex Fitzgerald  

Y6 Cian Atherton 
 

Well done to all this week’s Achievers! 
 

FREE SWIMMING LESSONS  
 
Becky Adlington’s SwimStars, who are based at Total 
Fitness Wigan, are offering free trial swimming 
lessons over the upcoming half term break.  If you 
would like to register your child please type in 
https://goo.gl/iCsD98 on your internet browser or call 
0161 976 0499.  
 

 

BEFORE & AFTER SCHOOL CLUB 
 

Please remember that all children attending Before 
School Club must be signed in when they are 
dropped off and all children attending After School 
Club must be signed out when they are collected.   
 

 

PINK SAFEGUARDING FORM 
 

Please return your pink safeguarding form, which 
details who you give permission to collect your child 
from school, ASAP.   
We still have quite a few forms not returned.  If you 
haven’t received a form then please collect one from 
the office.  
 

 

PARENT’S EVENING  
 

Parent’s Evening is on Tuesday 14th February.  If you 
have not already booked your appointment then 
please see your child’s teacher.   
 

 

SAINSBURY’S ACTIVE KIDS VOUCHERS 
 

Once again, we are collecting Sainsbury’s Active Kids 
vouchers.  Please hand the vouchers to your child’s 
class teacher or the school office.  
 
 

https://goo.gl/iCsD98

